

Rory McGuckin Director of Education Toronto Catholic District School Board 80 Sheppard Ave. Toronto, ON

Re: Declaring May 3rd as Polish Heritage Day and May as Polish Heritage Month in the Toronto Catholic District School Board (TCDSB)

Dear Mr. McGuckin,

On behalf of the school community of Polish School at Consulate General of Poland, I would like to express my support for the motion of Ms. Teresa Lubinski to declare $May\ 3^{rd}$ as Polish Heritage Day and May as Polish Heritage Month.

We are convinced that such declaration will be beneficial to the community by showing yet another group contributing to Canadian society but also world culture and science.

As many of our parents are also members of TCDSB community and TCDSB is also a host of our Saturday school, we feel strongly connected with the board and proud to be able to contribute to the community.

With regards,

Przemysław Pawluk

Chair of Parents Council Szkoła Polska przy Konsulacie Generalnym RP

w Toronto

email: rodzice.spk@gmail.com

www: http://toronto.orpeg.pl